
 

 
Saskatoon To Host National Baseball 
Championship  

  
June 27, 2022 
  
Saskatoon’s reputation as a national sporting powerhouse will once again be in the spotlight as the best 
15U AAA baseball teams in the country will battle for the 2022 Ray Carter Cup.  
  
The championship will be held August 23-28 at Nutana Kiwanis Park. The baseball complex recently 
underwent a multimillion-dollar upgrade and features artificial turf, lighting, batting cages and hitting 
turtles. 
  
Tournament Chair Scott Thomas says “Saskatoon is excited to host this national event. We have a great 
facility for the players and fans. It is sure to be a great championship!” 
  
For interviews please contact Scott Thomas at sl.thomas@sasktel.net 
  
A small army of volunteers will also be assembled for The Ray Carter Cup. If you would like to be part of 
the volunteer team, contact our coordinators at 15unationalsvolunteers@gmail.com. 
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